
 

 

Christopher Seals 
 
 
From:   Christopher Seals [christopher.seals@cpschols.org] 
Sent:   Monday, July 31, 2023 11:23 AM 
To: Lacey Glenlee [lacey.glenlee@cpschools.org] 
Subject:  RE: Principal Position in CPS 
Attachments:   
 
Dr. Glenlee, 
 
Thank you for welcoming me to the district in the principals’ meeting last week. I appreciate the 
kind words that were shared. I am taking inventory of our school’s resources and necessary 
supports needed to make improvements, and we could sure use some additional funding for 
personnel to support our ELL students. If not additional funds then maybe an exception hire to 
allocate a certified teacher to support some intervention groups? Our recent trajectory of 
achievement, current staffing level, and the diverse needs of our students is pointing to additional 
resources that are needed to make the improvements that we desire. Could we schedule a time to 
look at this together?  
 
Thanks, 
Christopher  
 
 
On Monday, July 11, 2023 at 9:03 AM CDT, Christopher Seals <christopher.seals@cpschools> 
wrote: 
 
Thank you for the invitation to join the team at Crockett Public Schools and Richland 
Elementary School. I gladly accept and look forward to beginning the work! 
 
Sincerely, 
Christopher Seals 
 
 
On Monday, July 11, 2023 at 8:30 AM CDT, Lacey Glenlee lacey.glenlee@cpschools.org wrote: 
 
Mr. Seals, 
 
Thank you for your recent interview to serve as a principal in the Crockett Public Schools 
district. The interview team was thoroughly impressed with your knowledge of instructional 
improvement and record of school success and turnaround. You are just the person we need to 
support the growing population at Richland Elementary School and drive greater student 
achievement. Please accept this email as my formal invitation to join the team at Crockett Public 
Schools. I look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Lacey Glenlee, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
Crockett Public Schools 



 

 

 
 
 


